
 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

15 March 2016 

Half Yearly Report 31 December 2015 delayed 

 

 

Citigold Corporation Limited (“Citigold” or “Company”) (ASX:CTO) advises that the Half 

Year Report is not finalized for lodgment yet. The short delay is due to staff changes and 

workload continuity.  

 

My apology for the delay and we are advised this will involve a suspension of ASX trading 

until the Company lodges the report.  We expect the report will be lodged before or on 

Friday 18th March, 2016. 

 

 

Mark Lynch 

Executive Chairman 

 

www.citigold.com 

 

Cautionary Note: This release may contain forward-looking statements that are based upon management’s expectations and 
beliefs in regards to future events. These statements are subject to risk and uncertainties that might be out of the control of 
Citigold Corporation Limited and may cause actual results to differ from the release. Citigold Corporation Limited takes no 
responsibility to make changes to these statements to reflect change of events or circumstances after the release. 


